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To The Ohio Power Siting Board, 

My name is Melissa Reardon, I am a resident of Blue Ash. I am against the Central Corridor 
Pipeline in my community. This pipeline is not safe in a residental area. I read about past leaks 
and worse yet, explosions and wonder how Duke could even consider placing Blue Ash in this 
potential path. 

I could write more but you have heard from an organization that I support, NOPE (Neighbors 
Sopposing Pipeline Extension). Please see the website NOPE! for further points against this 
pipeline. 

1 am willing to field questions or discuss this matter. Feel free to contact me. 

Melissa Reardon 

(513)791-4502 
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NOPE! 
Neighbors Opposing Pipeline Extension Project - Cincinnati Area 
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